
 
 

Call for Nominations: Associate Directors of the University Core 
 

core <core@slu.edu> 

 

Wed 4/1/2020 4:57 PM 

 

Dear SLU colleagues, 
 
 

I hope this email finds you all well. As you know, the University Core was approved March 20, 2020 by the faculty 

councils and assemblies of all SLU colleges and schools that deliver undergraduate programs. The Core was then 

adopted on March 31, 2020 by both the SLU Council of Deans and Directors and Interim Provost Gillis. 

 

The University Core includes seven (7) Associate Director positions (see Core Proposal, pages 44-46).  The UUCC note 

invites self-nominations for these seven positions; candidates from all colleges and schools are welcome to apply.  You 

can find all seven position descriptions here (feel free to forward): 

 

https://drive.google.com/open?id=16vfqIlQhkqjKtTT2MPbfR6dsTV5RLJP2 
 
 

The deadline for self-nomination is 1 May 2020. Appointments will be made by 1 June, 2020; Associate Directors 

will begin on July 1, 2020 and will earn a full summer s  pend of $5000 for work in July / August. 

 
If you have any questions about this process, or any of the seven position descriptions, please contact Ellen 

Crowell, Director of the University Core, at  ellen.crowell@slu.edu . We look forward to collaborating with you all 

as we continue the work of creating a shared undergraduate experience for all SLU students. 

 
Sincerely, 

 
 

Dr. Ellen Crowell 
Director of the University Core 
core@slu.edu 
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